
Sarah’s tenure as 2018 South Carolina Chef Ambassador is
officially over with the induction of the new class of chefs.

We sincerely appreciate everyone who has shown their interest,
support, and love for us over the past year and we look forward

to continuing to grow and improve for many years to come.
Sarah will still be attending many events as a chef ambassador

this year, so keep an eye for news on upcoming events.


